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VIA E-mail 

 

January 23, 2013 

 

To:  U.S. Department of Energy 

Email:  expartecommunications@hq.doe.gov  

 

 

RE:  Ex Parte Communication, Docket EERE-BT-DET-0033 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

On January 22, 2013, representatives from the Edison Electric Institute (EEI) held a 

conference call with representatives from the U.S. Department of Energy to discuss 

issues associated with the Proposed Determination of Commercial and Industrial 

Compressors as Covered Equipment, published at 77 Fed. Reg. 76972 (Dec. 31, 2012).   

A participant list is appended to this memorandum. 

 

On the conference call, EEI thanked the Department for taking the time to discuss issues 

of concern with EEI.  EEI discussed its concerns on the definition of compressors and 

the scope of the proposed determination.  EEI indicated that it will file comments in the 

above-referenced docket addressing the concerns raised during the conference call. 

 

 

Sincerely,   

 

 

 

Steve Rosenstock, P.E. 

Senior Manager, Energy Solutions 

 

 

cc:   Rick Tempchin, EEI 

Emily Fisher, EEI 

Chuck Foster, Esq. 

 

Conference Call Participants: 

 

John Cymbalsky, Department of Energy 
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Elizabeth Kohl, Department of Energy 

Jim Raba, Department of Energy 

 

Steve Rosenstock, EEI 

Emily Fisher, EEI 

Chuck Foster, Esq., Consultant to EEI 

 


